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No on HB3932! This would be devastating to farmers, ranchers and even urban 

homeowners. Beavers can cause substantial damage not only to property, but also 

the environment. Banning trapping would cause the population to explode, leading to 

widespread disease and damage.  

No on HB3932. 

 

 


